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19F Akasaka Intercity AIR, 1-8-1 Akasaka, Minato-ku, Tokyo 107-0052, Japan 

 

April 25th, 2018 

     

Dear Valued Customers 

 

SAISON Information Systems Co., Ltd. 

HULFT Division 
 

HULFT Technical Information Email Distribution Rule Change Announcement 

 

Greetings from all of us at SAISON Information Systems Co. Ltd. 

Thank you for your continued use of HULFT products and services. 

 

Regarding the HULFT Technical Information email, the following change will be made to 

assure you the quickest delivery of the important information related to your system 

operation.  

We will continue to improve our services so we appreciate your continued support of 

our products and services. 
 

-Detail- 

１． Change 

■Before Change 

For customers who have registered HULFT Technical Information email as “I do 

not want to receive any information.” we did not deliver any important 

announcement such as critical error regarding our products. 

 

■After Change 

Even for customers who have registered HULFT Technical Information email as “I 

do not want to receive any information.” we will deliver any important 

announcement such as critical error regarding our products. 

 

・Email Content 

We will guide you to links of information regarding error details posted on our 

website. 

 

・Expected Occurrence Rate 

We are expecting about once or twice a year. 

 

２． Operation Change Date 

May 10th, 2018 

 

３． Inquiry Regarding This Announcement 

Please inquire to the following email address: 

info@hulft.com 

 

End 


